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Lab Alert: Upcoming Laboratory Information System Transition 

 

 
Dear Regional Pathology Services Clients, 
 

The Nebraska Medicine/UNMC laboratory is currently working on a transition to the Epic 

Beaker Laboratory Information System (LIS), integrating all lab departments with other 

Epic applications already in use. RPS is exploring opportunities to enhance workflows 

and improve service delivery throughout this integration process. 

This project is currently underway, with a target go-live date of June 2026. There is a 

new test build freeze starting September 30th.  The SPPRB and SPPRO will still be 

available to use and new builds will resume after June 2026 go-live. 

As part of this transition, the RPS Pathways product will be replaced by the Epic 

Outreach solution, RPSLink.  

The Regional Pathology Services team is committed to minimizing any disruption to our 

clients and ensuring a smooth transition.  

Currently, no changes are being made to existing interfaces or workflows. We will 

continue to provide updates, and our team remains available to support you throughout 

this process. 
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